From: Couch, Linville, CYFD

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: Park Fee adjustments

Date: Saturday, March 2, 2024 10:03:37 PM
Sirs.

| am sure it wont make any difference in the decision making process but | am just over
2 years from retirement. | was depending on the senior annual pass for my retirement
years. The news that you were going to do away with the annual passes is just
devastating to me. If there is no annual pass then | simply won't be able to afford to
spend any time in the state parks and will have to utilize National Forests and BLM lands
for my camping experiences.
Please don't do away with the annual passes.
Linville Couch YCS1
575-377-6911
fax 575-377-6339
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